
Consultation 49: Congestion management for scheduling of truck 

loading services 

January 13th, 2021 

 

In a continuous effort to further improve its service offering, Fluxys LNG is proposing specific actions 

during periods of congestion in the scheduling of truck loading services. 

The following changes are proposed to introduce the opportunity to increase the accessibility to the 

services during a period of scheduling congestion: 

• Temporarily increasing the number of slots, depending on the operational and organizational 

constraints. 

• Adapting the freeze period in order to motivate clients to cancel slots which will not be used. 

The proposed measures can be executed for periods in which congestion is expected or observed. 

These periods can consist of full days or part of days. 

The consultation is being conducted, building upon the last version of the regulated documents as 
approved by the CREG on September 10th 2020.   

 


